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GET Committee 

From: 	 Leilani Pulmano <leilani.pulmano@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Monday, January 21, 2019 3:18 PM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1(10)) 

I support Marc Takamori as the Director of Transportation. 

I have known Marc for the past three years as a fellow board member of Ka Ipu Kukui, a leadership 

program for emerging leaders of the County of Maui. He has proven himself to be valued board member, 

taking on additional responsibilities as the Secretary. As a Ka Ipu Kukui Fellow and board member, the 

organization strives to embody the phrase "seek to understand". Marc continues to be an excellent listener 

before giving his opinion. While on the Board, Marc has shown to have exceptional character through 

listening and thoughtful thinking all while exhibiting respectful behaviors in light of disagreeing opinions. 

I fully support Marc as the Director of Transportation for the County of Maui. We should all be so proud of 

our local talent wanting to serve our community. 

Mahalo, 

Leilani Pulmano 


